
Over the last two weeks I witnessed a remarkable curling clinic 
organized & taught by Malcolm McDonald to a group of curlers that 
included four 2 hour sessions. Majority of the curlers were new with a 
few with 2 to 3 years experience & a few experienced curlers learning 
how to curl using a stick. I can see without a doubt that this will 
strengthen our league as to have better senior curlers & to attract new 
curlers in the future. The league has invested some money for 
equipment to be used for this clinic & because of the positive feedback 
from the participants & the success  the decision will be made soon to 
invest some more money for more equipment. I personally would like 
to thank Malcolm for a job well done. 
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